All:

| write this to you as a lifelong Mahoning County, Ohio resident, husband and father of 3
teenagers.

| am a law abiding, politically involved citizen and CCP holder.

| am concerned with our deteriorating civil liberties granted to us per the US Constitution. The
more we allow this deterioration, the more we lose our freedoms.

We all know, and the evidence supports the fact that criminals will ALWAYS have firearms. If

the the Federal EOs continue, millions of people like me, fathers, mothers, business owners and

elderly, will not only be without means to protect our families, we will be defenseless in a world
of chaos, where criminals will overrun our decent society.

Let us trust in the foresight of our patriotic Founding Fathers.

Let us have the right to lawfully posses that which we deem necessary for our God given right of
self defense by making HB62, Ohio Second Amendment Preservation Act a reality, thus
showing your constituents that you truly are representing their right to protect themselves, their
families and if necessary, their communities.

Respectfully,

Lee C. Nabb



